Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Strong Objection to proposal DA2023/0130- organic waste transfer station (in church st Lidcombe)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Subject: Strong Objection

Dear Cumberland Councillors

Hope you are well.

I am writing to express my Strong objection about the proposal in DA2023/0130, operation of an organic waste transfer station.

This is unacceptable proposal in Lidcombe area as 109A church st is too close to train station, residential area and also close to my home.

I just bought my apartment in Lidcombe 3 years ago after working hard and achieving Australian citizenship as I liked to stay in Australia since 2000 (23 years ago) which I started to study in Australia.

If there was obominable ogarnic rubbish station near your home, would you want to stay there and would buy your first home there? This is really sad news for us.

Pls STOP the process, Help us, please.

Even in Korea, We make ogarnic rubbish station near the mountains or the far area from the residential properties. but you approved to place the ogarnic(?) rubbish station in the center of the Lidcombe? It takes just 5min on foot from my home. How can I believe this kind of big news in Australia?

Also whenever I drive to go for work in the morning or afternoon, I always experienced heavy traffic jam and now getting much heavier because of new apartment and narrow road (1 line) of church st & Arthur Street. It takes 10min or 15min to drive only 200 meters from church st to go to meet A3 (end of Arthur st) and took 1hr (double time) to drive to Bexley. I worried about it would be much heavier if more residents will be coming after completion of building up in the future.

But if heavy trucks with rubbishes comes to Lidcombe area to chuck their rubbishes, guess what? No one could drive on the road and just all cars will be line up on the road without moving.

Please review the risk and look after us. we are your residents in Australia. Lidcombe is our home.

I want to request that Cumberland Council reevaluate the approval of Development proposal DA2023/0130. It is crucial prioritize the health and well-being of our community, as well as the protection of our natural resources and wildlife habitats. I also request that a thorough environmental impact assessment to be conducted to evaluate the potential consequences of this project on our neighborhood.

I believe that Cumberland Council will carefully consider these objections and take essential steps to address this objections raised by residents like us. Thank you for your attention about my opinion. I look forward to hear prompt response about our strong objections.

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Proposed tip at church street Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

I am strongly opposed to this, I have lived in Auburn since 1977. After purchasing house, neighbours told us we picked the right time as our house is in the vicinity of Auburn Botanic Gardens which opened in September 1977. Neighbours said Gardens area had previously been a tip and when the wind blew in our direction all windows and doors needed to be closed. Please let common sense prevail with a BIG NO to rubbish tips in suburban areas of Lidcombe or any suburban area in Cumberland.